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Important Dates and Messages: 

 REMINDER: Our Nursery Christmas performance will be 
today on Friday 8th December. The Morning children’s 
performance will begin at 9.30am. The All Day and 
Afternoon children’s performance will be at 2.00pm. Both 
performances will be in the ‘Old’ Hall. We look forward to 
seeing you all there! 

 
 In Nursery we will be having a ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ on 

Friday 15th December. Please send your child in a 
Christmas jumper on this day. We request a 50p donation 
which will be given to ‘Save the Children’ charity. 

 
 With the recent cold weather it is important  

to send your child to Nursery with a warm  
coat, hat and mittens/gloves as the children have the 
opportunity to play outside daily. Please ensure that all 
items are clearly named. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  This week we have been… 

 
 Continuing to practise our songs for the 

Nursery Christmas Show! We have been so 
impressed by the children’s lovely singing and 
can really tell that they have been practicing 
at home! 

 
 Using strips of green card to create Christmas 

tree shapes. We have been using language 
such as ‘short’, ‘long’ ‘shorter’ and ‘longer’ as 
well as positional language such as ‘under’, 
‘over’, ‘on top’. 
 

 Cutting out pictures of toys we would like 
from Father Christmas and sticking them onto 
Christmas stocking pictures. 
 

 Making Rudolf and snowmen out of 
playdough. The children have loved doing this 
and we have been very impressed with their 
creativity! 
 

 Using our hands to carefully feel wrapped 
presents and guess what’s inside. The children 
have written their guesses on paper and then 
we’ve unwrapped the present to see what’s 
inside!  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Alex and 
Jessica! 

 


